
Parks and Rec October 2023 
 
Tim Zywicki has joined the Parks and Rec Board and has been acquainting himself with our 
many parks and collaborating on the survey.  Juliana’s 3-year term is up in November and she 
has chosen to move on. There are two seats open on Parks and Rec. 
 
We received word that the process of evaluating the SPARK grant proposals is taking longer 
than expected. Now the time frame is “mid-October”. 
 
Maintenance supervisor Ken Hagstrom is still resting one arm. He is keeping track of the 
condition of our parks and Schaub Outdoor Services has been helping us stay ahead of the 
mowing. 
 
The next Parks and Rec meeting is next Tuesday the 17th, at 5:30 in the Munnecke Room. This 
will be an opportunity for public comment on the Community Recreation Plan for 2025-2029. 
There will also be an online survey, which will go live on that date.  Town Board members are 
invited to look at the survey beforehand, which can be found at 
https://forms.gle/6BVVWGHQHcGmibLf7 
It is necessary to give answers in order to move ahead in the survey, but the totals will be 
erased before it goes live. Please give us input before Friday, so that we can incorporate your 
suggestions into the survey before it goes live. 
 

https://forms.gle/6BVVWGHQHcGmibLf7

